To the Legislative Assembly of Victoria
[bookmark: _GoBack]The petition of the residents of Moonee Valley draws to the attention of the House that …the residents below strongly object to our State Labor Government giving approval for Caydon to build a 30 Storey tower on the site of the old Moonee Ponds market. Minister Wynne’s ruling sets a dangerous precedent for future development in our suburbs and this approval will have an extremely detrimental impact on our community. The petitioners therefore request that the Legislative Assembly of Victoria call on the Minister for Planning to rescind his decision and immediately introduce a mandatory height of no more than 16 storeys in the Activity Zone Centre.
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Please return completed Petitions to P O Box 408, Moonee Ponds 3039
